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The City of Sarnia has won the Tech-novation Award at the Sarnia Lambton 
Chamber of Commerce’s Outstanding Business Achievement Awards. 
 
Over the last two years, the City of Sarnia has made significant improvements 
in its IT service including the introduction of BizPal online business support, 
live streaming Council meetings, online public input, supporting fibre 
connectivity, supporting of the Southwestern Ontario Fibre Internet (SWIFT), 
partnership with Lambton College’s Youth skills connection (YSC), 
participation in Intelligent Sarnia-Lambton, a commitment to open source 
technology, volunteer work on the Chamber’s e-commerce task force, direct 
support of the Sarnia Tech Community, and Sarnia Transit integration with 
Google maps. 
 
“Currently underway in 2018 is a refresh to the City of Sarnia website with a 
focus on enhancing the user experience to make information and on-line 
services more accessible, transparent and open to the public,” explains Mark 
Dillon, Corporate Manager of Information Technology. 

 
From the Sarnia Lambton Chamber of Commerce: 
Tech-novation 
It’s one thing to apply the latest technology to the work you do. It’s quite 
another to lean into not just the “latest and greatest” but incorporating a spirit 
of innovation in doing so. That’s what it means to be a “tech-novation’ 



standout, an organization full of people who look for ways to be the best at 
what they do and lead the way. 
 
Criteria: Bringing a sense of enthusiasm and a commitment to driving 
technological innovation which improves efficiency, productivity and growth. 
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For further information contact:  
Margaret Misek-Evans, Chief Administrative Officer  
marg.evans@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3230 
 
Mark Dillon, Corporate Manager of Information Technology 
mark.dillon@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 Ext. 3246 
 
Lisa Armstrong, Director of Finance 
lisa.armstrong@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 Ext. 3324 
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